On July 18, 2006, Dr. Robinson requested the following information regarding agenda item G3 - English Literacy and Civics Education Grant I: 

REQUEST:        Please explain the roll forward $90,304.

RESPONSE:    The roll forward of $90,304 represents Palm Beach County's share of the total state roll forward dollars. The roll forward allocations are unexpended funds from the State’s previous year’s projects.  
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